
 
 

                                                  Invitation Letter  
 
 
 
 
 
We would like to invite you to the 5th PhD Conference in Economics 2012, in 

Memory of Vassilis Patsatzis, which will take place in Athens on Thursday 31st of May 

2012. The event is organised by the Department of Economics (University of Athens) 

and the UADPhilEcon (The University of Athens Doctoral Program in Economics). 

 

The purpose of the Conference is twofold: 

1. First, it aims to offer an international meeting point for researchers in a bid to 

encourage international academic collaboration among young economists.  

2. Secondly, to honour our late friend and fellow-student Vassilis Patsatzis. 

 
 
Location 

The conference will take place at the Athens University's History Museum (Tholou 5, 

Plaka, 105 56 Athens).  

 

Please find attached the poster and the programme of the Conference along with a map 

with directions to the Conference's Venue.  

 

For more information visit: http://www.uadphilecon.gr 


